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Reports 

I hope you have enjoyed reading the reports we have sent home this 
afternoon.  They provide information about the whole curriculum and 
give you information about exactly where we have assessed your child 
to be. 

If you would like to talk to a teacher, they will be available on Wednes-
day afternoon between 13:45 and 14:45.  If you cannot make that 
time, please get in contact with school or directly with the teacher and 
an appointment will be made for you. 

Swimming 

I hope you have been able to see your child swim over the last couple 
of weeks.  Our swimming programme has been a success with children 
making very good progress and for most, they can now swim.  This is 
an essential life skill and will help keep the children safe.  I would like to 
say thank you to the teachers who have taught swimming each week 
and developed confidence and ‘swim-ability’ in all the children.

Events—some highlights
There are some year group specific events which you will be invited to 
by the class teachers, but we also have some whole school highlights. 

July 2023 

5th July– Parent open meetings all year groups 

7th July—SAAFA Camo Day 

14th July—Last Day of the School Year—FS2—Y6 school ends at 12:00 

Are you leaving?
If you are leaving Brunei on a posting between now and when school re-
opens in August, please come to the school office so we can prepare all 
the paperwork required.  It is very important we know which school 
your child is moving to. 


